
Weekly Update from SCC:
 

Red Tier Important Reminders
    Provided by:           Korean American Community Services 

Stay outdoors. 
Outdoors activities are far safer than indoor ones. 

Maintain at least 6-foot distance
from others.
Social distancing from those who do not live with
you is effective at keeping the coronavirus away.

Stay masked or double masked!
Consistent use of face coverings both indoors and
outdoors, especially double masking, is very
effective at preventing spread of the coronavirus.

Avoid crowds.
The fewer people you encounter and the fewer
interactions you have, the lower the chance the
virus will spread. 

Get vaccinated when it is your
turn.
All federally approved vaccines work well and will
help keep you, your family, and your friends safe.
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For more information about COVID
vaccinations, please visit
www.sccFreeVax.org to check your
eligibility.

or go to 
www.kacssv.org/covid-19 
for weekly updates from SCC 
(English & Korean)

Follow our social media
channels for regular updates:

@KACSSV

Text coronavirus to 211211 for phone
and text services, available 24/7 in

150 languages.

@kacs_siliconvalley


